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WECC-0155 PRC-006-WECC-CRT-4, Underfrequency Load Shedding

Notice of Drafting Team Solicitation

On May 29, 2024, the WECC Standards Committee (WSC) approved Standard
Authorization Request (SAR) WECC-0155 to perform a five-year review of PRC-006-
WECC-CRT-4, Underfrequency Load Shedding, a WECC Regional Criterion.
 
No specific issues were identified.  A “No Change” recommendation is allowed.
 
If you have an interest in participating on this drafting team, please submit a “DT
Nomination Form” found on the Standards Under Development page.  From the Tracking
Number drop down menu, please select “WECC-0155.”
 
Nominations will be addressed at the next scheduled WSC meeting.

W. Shannon Black, JD
WECC Consultant, Standards Processes
(503) 307-5782
www.wecc.org
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